
MARYLAND BOARD OF AIRPORT ZONING APPEALS 

Notice of Hearing 

 

The Maryland Board of Airport Zoning Appeals (BAZA) will hold a hearing on August 4, 2023. The 

teleconference meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m. via Microsoft Teams. The public call-in number to access 

the meeting is 1-443-409-5228. The passcode to access the meeting is 312 067 911. The board will hear 

the following case:  

This is a rescheduling of BAZA Docket Number 429 (Temporary Crane Operations at 1212 Winterson 

Road, Linthicum, MD 21090), which was previously scheduled on July 31, 2023.  Northrop Grumman 

Corporation is proposing to utilize a temporary crane for building construction located at 1212 

Winterson Road, Linthicum, MD 21090. This location is approximately 7,400 feet north of Runway 15R at 

Baltimore Washington Thurgood Marshall International Airport (BWI Marshall). The proposed height of 

the temporary crane is 150 feet above ground level (AGL)/337 feet mean sea level (MSL). The temporary 

crane height will exceed the Code of Federal Regulations (FAR) Part 77, Objects Affecting Navigable 

Airspace by 44 feet. The Appellant has filed for a “Determination of No Hazard to Air Navigation” (ASN# 

2023-AEA-4355-OE) from the Federal Aviation Administration. Code of Maryland Regulations (COMAR) 

11.03.06.03 and 11.03.06.04 - Height Limits in Airport Districts, enables the proponent to seek a variance 

from the Board of Airport Zoning Appeals for any proposed penetration of FAR Part 77. Therefore, the 

Maryland Aviation Administration requests to present BAZA Case 429 to the Board of Airport Zoning 

Appeals.   

For additional information please contact: 

David Zaidain 410-865-1204  

Brian Schade 410-865-1204  

Sharese Ricks 410-865-1235 


